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I support climate legislation for Oregon's future and the future of our children.

I am a lifelong Oregonian and want to see meaningful action to reduce carbon emissions. 

We know cap & trade can work & does work in both local domestic markets & in European
markets. A carefully calibrated cap and invest program can achieve lower emissions and a just
transition.

Therefore, I urge Oregon legislators to collaborate and work together to take the necessary
action needed for us all.
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